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Meridian’s General Manager ICT resigns 

30, May 2018 
 
Meridian Energy Ltd today announced that Sandra Pickering, the General Manager ICT, has resigned. 

Neal Barclay, the Chief Executive, said that Ms Pickering has decided to leave the business for personal reasons. 

“Sandra has played a significant role in developing ICT operations at Meridian over the past two years and has made a valuable 

contribution to the business,” said Mr Barclay.  

Ms Pickering will leave the Company at the end of May, 2018. 
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